
From: Behen, Kenneth P (DFW)
To: Peter.Speer@Pexco.com
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: Re: Comment on SEPA no. 21023
Date: Monday, June 28, 2021 1:48:07 PM

Mr. Speer,
 
Thank you very much for your interest and response to our State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA)
public comment opportunity for the proposed rotenone treatments of Fish lake and Schalow Pond. 
We take all of our public comments under consideration before our agency makes and final
decisions on treatment proposals.  Your comments have been entered as part of our official record
for the proposed projects.
 
Thank you again for your comments
 
v/r
Kenny Behen
Warmwater Program Manager
Warmwater Enhancement Program
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife
1111 Washington Street SE 
Olympia, WA 98501
office: 360-902-2826
cell: 360-463-2299
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